
Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board and its  
Parent Involvement Committee invite you to attend…

PROFILING VOLUNTEER EXCELLENCE 2017
AN OPEN HOUSE CELEBRATION OF HWDSB VOLUNTEERS

We are celebrating those who give their time and energy so that our students succeed. 
HWDSB and PIC are proud to celebrate the excellence of one of our greatest assets – school 
volunteers!

All school volunteers are welcome. Registration is required.

Details:

Tuesday, April 25, 2017, 6 to 8 p.m. 
Remarks at 6:30 p.m.

HWDSB Education Centre 
20 Education Court (behind Mark’s on Upper Wentworth)

Refreshments and appetizers will be served. Business casual attire.

Register:
To register, please complete this online form https://goo.gl/nyM8An
Registration deadline is 12 p.m. Tuesday, April 18, 2017

Questions?
For questions, please contact Kathy MacDonald-Gillis by phone at  
905.527.5092 x2333 or by email at hwdsbrsvp@hwdsb.on.ca

We look forward to seeing you!
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